Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

This week all 8th graders will be attending the Civil Rights Museum on Wednesday, March 6 and Thursday, March 7. Please encourage your students to be on their best behaviors.

We will also be sending home permission slips on Monday for a field trip to the Women's ACC game on Friday, March 8. This is only for a select group of students.

On Tuesday, March 5 our students will be taking the Math Interim Assessment. Please make sure that our students have a good night's rest and get a good breakfast to prepare them to do their best on this assessment.

We are continuing to offer tutoring afterschool on Tuesday's and Thursday's for our students that need extra support. Our numbers are not where we would like them, so if you have a student that needs to take advantage of this extra tutoring, please get in touch with Ms. Hedberg to sign up.

Those are all of the announcements that we have this week. Please encourage students to stay off of their cell phones during classroom instruction as we are "Charging Ahead" for growth. If it's not about education, please leave it outside of the school environment. Thank you.
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